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NEW YORK -- Today, State Senator Daniel Squadron released the following

statement in response to the proposed district lines just released by the Senate
Republicans:

Even though the worst of the Republican political shenanigans aren't impacting the
district | represent as they are some of my colleagues' districts, the conclusion is
undeniable: partisan redistricting is a poisonous process.
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Before the 2010 election, every member of the Senate majority pledged to create an
independent redistricting process. Now they are breaking the pledge they made to
the people and putting politics before their promise. It's no surprise that these
politically motivated maps represent the same arrogance as their broken pledge:
politicians choosing their constituents, so that constituents lose the power to choose
their representatives.

As the Governor has said, any lines drawn in this process must not stand. Voters
must make their voices heard now so that their votes can make a difference in
November.
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